
 

Chocolate Raffle 

 
We will be holding a Spring Chocolate Raffle within each class on 

Thursday 21st March. Tickets can be bought from their class teacher 

 

10p per ticket / 50p per strip.                                    

 

If you are able to kindly help us with prizes for the chocolate raffle, 

please bring these to the office by Wednesday 20th March. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Decorated Egg Competition    

 
Please can all decorated eggs be brought into school on the morning 

of Thursday 21st March.        

                                                                    
 

 We can’t wait to see what you create. Prizes to be won!! 


